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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 8:56 AM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine...About The Village Leaf Blower Ban..June 1-September 30

Dear Mayor Hochvert..and Board of Trustees.. 
 
For a couple of years I have been speaking out about 
what I view as the continual lack of good communication 
between the Village and its Residents about many issues.. 
including "quality of life" matters like the Summer Leaf Blower Ban. 
 
Many New Residents do Not know about the Ban.. 
from June 1 through September 30..it and do not 
require their Gardeners and Landscapers to adhere 
to the Ban. The Blower Noise continues all summer 
long despite the Ban. Lack of awareness is an issue. 
  
Can you please speak about the Leaf Blower Ban 
during the next few Board of Trustees Meetings..?? 
in the hope that some residents who watch the meetings 
on Cable TV will hear the message about the Ban and ask  
their landscapers to adhere to the Village Code. 
 
Can you also please Post the Leaf Blower Ban 
information on the Village Website.. 
starting soon..and repeatedly? 
 
I have asked The Scarsdale Inquirer to publicize it as well.. 
as they do every year. But only 1/3 of our Residents 
read the paper. Sad but true. 
 
I am also hopeful that the Police Department will Enforce 
the Leaf Blower Ban. Enforcement is helpful but 
residents' instructions to their Gardeners is even better. 
 
I would be grateful if you can mention this issue and 
the need for Village wide Compliance at the next 
few Board Meetings. 
 
Many thanks. 
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Susan Levine 
Ardmore Road 
 
 


